Parent Weekly for April 23, 2017

CHURCH SCHOOL (Pre-K - 5th Grades):

- Remaining Church School dates: 4/30, 5/7, 5/21
- Teacher Appreciation Sunday is next Sunday, April 30th. Our last Church School Sunday is May 21st.



• Quote of the Week: "And I think that's what our world is desperately in need of - lovers, people who are building deep, genuine relationships with fellow strugglers along the way, and who actually know the faces of the people behind the issues they are concerned about." Shane Claiborne

YOUTH GROUPS:

Rite 13 Youth Group (6th & 7th grades):

We will not have a Rite 13 youth group meeting this Sunday, April 23rd due to school vacation week. Our next Rite 13 meeting will be our Partial Lock-In at Church on Saturday, April 29th from 5pm – 9pm. We hope you all can join us for make your own pizza, s'mores around the fire pit, a fun game of man hunt and a great time being together. All 6th & 7th graders welcome! Contact Kathy Serrano at kathy@serranocity.com if you have any questions about Rite 13.

J2A Youth Group (8th & 9th grades):

Happy Easter!! We will not meet this Sunday, April 23 due to the public schools' April vacation. We hope everyone can join us at our next meeting on April 30 where we will assemble care packages for our church's older teens and vote on our final pilgrimage location. All 8th and 9th graders are always welcome to join us at any time. Please contact Hannah Whitlock at hgwhitlock@gmail.com if you have any questions.

+++

CONFIRMATION

Attention Confirmation Class! The next Confirmation class will be **Sunday, April 30th**, 6:00-7:30 pm beginning in the Parish Hall. If you have any questions, please contact Carolyn Hughes Cuozz

+++

Registration for Summer Camp at the Barbara C. Harris Camp and Conference Center in Greenfield, N.H.



(BCH) is open! There are summer camp programs for rising 4th-12th graders. Camp weeks are Sunday-Friday: June 25-30, July 2-7, July 9-14, July 16-21, July 23-28. And register now for **Family Camp** Thurs., June 22 - Sun., June 25th! Click for more info on Summer Camp, and here for Family Camp info.

+++

(Continued...)

Attention Parents: Babysitter List Available

Attention moms and dads of young children! We have a babysitter list with the names and phone numbers of our youth who are available for babysitting (with their parents' permission, of course). If you would like a copy of this list, please contact Mary Ann Lennon at mlennon@christchurchandover.org and she will send you a copy of the list. We hope that providing this list will be helpful both to our young families and to our teenagers!



+++

Registration for Church School and Youth Groups

Registration for Church School and Youth Groups is ongoing, and is available by the following methods:

- Click <u>here</u> to download the 2016-17 Church School & Youth Group Registration Form, which you can then
 either mail into the church offices (25 Central St., Andover 01810) or bring to church school and hand in to
 your child's teacher.
- Click <u>here</u> to register online.

Click <u>here</u> for the 2016-17 Children's Ministry Brochure and click <u>here</u> for the 2016-17 Church School Calendar. Copies of these are also available at the back of the church. If you have any questions about Children's Ministries, please e-mail <u>Kristin Everett</u>.